
Moose Pass School Site Based Council Agenda
November 12, 2024

1) Roll call
2) Approval of agenda: Sandy Moves Heather 2nds
3) Approval of Minutes: Susanna Moves Sandy 2nds 
4) Reports of officers, boards, committees
a) Principal’s report: Scott said that he went to the Halloween Carnival. It was awesome; it reminded him of days in the villages with family and community all involved. The amount of time and effort that went into the planning and decorating was mind blowing. He reported that our school’s attendance is at about 87%. He also let us know that we have a school profile now. The district wanted to have a button on each school’s web page, so Mr. LeFebvre has been gathering information about the school from staff and we’re all working on putting together cool information about the school.
b) Teacher’s report: Sandy reported that conferences went well; it was great to see everybody, and people volunteered to help with the carnival at the same time. The students are being good students, and we are gearing up for the Holidays
c) Additional reports: Financial $4,026.63 This includes a generous donation from the Mermaid Festival and from the Crown Point DOT Station. This does not include the $3,500 that the Sportsmen’s Club has offered to donate for our downhill skiing program.
5) Old Business
a) Halloween Carnival Debriefing: Claire S. helped with bowling in the back corner. She’s not sure about the bowling game; it got a little crazy. The kids had a fun time. Angel and Shelby had the kitchen covered. Susanna will reach out to Shelby and ask for data on food sales. It seemed like there was a lot of leftover food. Less food would be better. It didn’t seem like it was as busy as in years past. 3 hours was maybe too long. Possibly 2 ½ hours next time.  Next time pay more attention to how much revenue from cakewalk and food.
b) Swimming Lessons: We are still looking for a driver for 4 students. Mr. LeFebvre can help with the boys in the locker room. Sandy Moves to allocate $140 for swimming Heather 2nds, motion passes unanimously.
6)  New business: Christmas Play is happening on Tuesday, December 17th at 6pm
7) Additional Items for the Good of the Order: There was discussion about the Holiday Bizarre that the Library is holding on the 14th of December and the possibility to collaborate and use the school for more booth space. Heather brought up the play set, and it was decided that we would keep an eye on it for next year. Heather said that the Holiday Bizarre used to be held in the middle of November. The organizer of the Mermaid Festival has offered a booth space for the school in May of 2025. The theme will be Carnival, and the school could run a booth with a carnival game to raise funds.
8) Next meeting: January 14th
9) Adjournment: 4:10 Heather moved, Claire S. 2nd 
